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Senator Cash (L&CA 85) asked: 
 
Senator Cash: I refer back to answer AE13/0300. I want to ask about another 
aspect of it. It states that, as at December 2012, eight clients were brought 
back into detention after being released into the community, because they 
were subject to adverse security assessments. How long was each of these 
people in the community before they were found to have adverse security 
assessments? [...]  
Could you also get for me how long these people remained in the community 
after they were found to have an adverse assessment before they were 
recalled into detention, and where they are presently housed in the detention 
network? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The department is unable to provide details about individual client 
circumstances for privacy reasons. The department takes advice on the 
management of Unauthorised Maritime Arrivals and all clients are 
accommodated within immigration detention facilities that are appropriate for 
their circumstances.  
 


